






 

 

Letter of Support for Memorandum # 2021-0420  

Re. Affordable Housing Strategy for the Town of Caledon  

November 30, 2021 

Dear Members of Council,  

This letter is in support of Memorandum number 2021-0420, the Affordable Housing Strategy 

for the Town of Caledon provided at the Planning and Development Committee meeting on November 

30, 2021.  

Affordable Housing is one of the largest challenges older adults are being faced with when 

planning to age-in-place in Caledon. Many of our older residents are leaving the community because 

they can no longer live in their homes and cannot find something affordable to downsize to within the 

Caledon borders. These residents are members of the community that have lived here for decades, 

valuable volunteers, and key contributors to the heritage and community that we know today. It’s 

heartbreaking that these individuals have no other option but to leave the lives they’ve established, 

friends and family in Caledon to find housing that meets their needs.  

Members of the Seniors Task Force would like to express our support for the Affordable Housing 

Strategy and the actions therein as key objectives needed for our growing community. The Strategy, in 

all stages of development, has taken into consideration the needs of older adults. Aligning the 

deliverables and actions to the Age-Friendly Caledon Action Plan’s Housing deliverables1 to help ensure 

the actions developed support residents ageing-in-place. It clearly outlines ways that the Town can 

mitigate many of the challenges not only faced by the older adult community but the general population 

when it comes to securing safe and affordable housing in Caledon.  

It is vital that Council members please consider the actionable items presented in this Strategy 

as solutions to help us create a community where everyone can live and age well. We ask for your 

support of the financial, policy, and community actions outlined within this strategy. With your support 

your constituents and the community will be assured safe and affordable housing so that Caledon can 

truly become an Age-Friendly Community.      

Thank you so much for your time and consideration of this letter. 

 

Sincerely,  

Louise Pietrzyk 
On behalf of members of the Seniors Task Force | Council Committee of the Town of Caledon 

Louise Pietrzyk, James Crease, Diane Delaney, Niki Gallo, Alex Rodrigues, Margaret Morrison, Nora 

Martin, Carmelina Cicuto, Geraldine Aguiar  

 
1 Age-Friendly Caledon Action Plan (2021-2031), Housing Dimension p.24, Deliverables #1.1, 1.2, 1.3 and 1.4 

https://www.caledon.ca/en/town-services/resources/Adult-55/Age-Friendly_Caledon_ActionPlan_AODA_Final.pdf

